
 
Justin Baker 
14812 Gap Way 
Haymarket, VA, 20169 
Justin.baker03@yahoo.com 
11/11/24 
 
Town Council 
Town of Haymarket  
15000 Washington Street #100 Haymarket, VA 20169 
 
Dear Members of the Town Council, 
 
I am writing to formally resign from my position on the Planning Commission, effective 
at the end of this meeting on December 2nd. Having been elected to serve on the Town 
Council, I am excited to begin this new role and continue my commitment to our 
community. 
 
It has been a pleasure to work with the Planning Commission, and I am grateful for the 
opportunity to have contributed to our town’s growth and planning efforts. I look forward 
to collaborating with you all in a different capacity to serve our town’s best interests. 
 
Thank you for your support and guidance throughout my time on the Planning 
Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Justin Baker 
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